
                                    
   

 
 
 
3rd July 2019  
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Year 4 Visit to Keswick 
 
As part of their Living Things and Their Habitats topic, Year 4 will be visiting Blackwood Farm and 
Keswick Park. The visit will take place during the school day. The visit will take place on: 
 
Tuesday 16th July 2019  
 
We are asking for a contribution for each child of £5.00, to go towards transport costs.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch. This can be ordered through school (via the Lunchshop 
system) or they can bring their own packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please)  
School jumper should be worn with comfortable bottom half and appropriate footwear.  
Please keep an eye on the weather as it could be sun hat & sun cream, or raincoat!! 
 
Please return the reply slip, together with your £5.00, in a named sealed envelope by 
Thursday 11th July 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Year 4 Teachers  

 

 
Year 4 Visit to Keswick – Tuesday 16th July 2019  
 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ in class ________ to 
participate in the trip to Keswick. I enclose £5.00 to cover the cost of the trip. 
 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Relationship to child ___________________________________________________________ 
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